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The National Association for Gun Rights responds  

to Las Vegas shooting 
 

Washington, DC – Dudley Brown, President of the National Association for Gun Rights, 

made the following statement in response to the Las Vegas shooting: 

 

“Our thoughts and prayers go out to the victims and their families after last night’s horrific 

events.    

 

“Sadly, anti-gun zealots in Washington are already clamoring to exploit the pain and 

suffering of the victims, calling for more of the same failed gun control policies that 

contribute to this kind of atrocity. 

 

“This is the time for comforting the victims and coming together to support our neighbors.  It 

is not the time push a worn-out gun control agenda. 

 

“The four and a half million members of the National Association for Gun Rights urge 

President Trump and Congress to resist knee-jerk reactions and stand firm for America in 

this difficult time.” 
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